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Roadmap for Reopening Schools

From the Office of Superintendent Kathy Hoffman:

Dear School Leaders,

I know that the past few months have been among the toughest of your

careers. The last part of this school year was filled with unexpected

circumstances that few of us could have imagined. Despite the

challenges, we must recognize that Arizona's schools have risen to the

occasion to support their students, staff, and families in the face of these

uncertain and challenging times.

I have never been prouder to be a part of Arizona's education

community, and I am continually inspired by the work our schools have

done during this emergency. While our coming school year will also look

different from years past, and as the entire world grapples with the

ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, I take heart knowing that our schools will

continue to be bedrocks of support, comfort, and stability.

There are still many unknowns about the future of this virus and its

impact on our state. Still, the Arizona Department of Education remains

committed to providing the field with as much guidance, support, and

clarity as possible.

With input from public health experts and education leaders across our

state, we have developed Arizona's Roadmap for Reopening Schools. It

provides a series of recommendations for how schools can approach the

2020-2021 school year and offers adaptable considerations to meet

each community's unique needs. Given the fluidity of the public health

situation, this will be a living document that will be updated based on the

most current information.

Please continue to reach out to the Arizona Department of Education

with your questions, feedback, challenges, and success stories. We will

continue to provide you with as much clear and timely support and

guidance as possible. Together, we will get through this and make sure



all our students and their families have what they need to succeed.

Sincerely,

Kathy Hoffman, MS, CCC-SLP ​
Superintendent of Public Instruction

Arizona Department of Education
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The Military Student Identifier (“MSI”) is a recently established code by which 

families indicate upon enrollment at a school that their student has at least one 

parent who is a member of the Armed Forces on active duty. All charter schools are 

required to add the MSI question to the enrollment paperwork for the upcoming 

school year.

A reminder of this change will be in the ASBCS monthly newsletter through the end 

of Fiscal Year 2020. More information regarding the MSI can be found here.

ASBCS Distance Learning Resources

​ ​

https://files.constantcontact.com/cbebfe4e101/c74d6758-a584-4aeb-af41-72e111346f9f.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/cbebfe4e101/c6b2d6a9-6d06-4127-ba3b-251ca4004ae2.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/cbebfe4e101/38d62153-976b-42ff-b319-3366c99b7a2e.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/cbebfe4e101/f1e76003-681e-44e7-94cc-0114fb01562f.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/cbebfe4e101/b9f3f42e-85d3-4197-9916-2027b58420ec.pdf
https://sites.google.com/asbcs.az.gov/covid-19-information/home?authuser=0
https://www.facebook.com/asbcsaz/?ref=aymt_homepage_panel&eid=ARCewAigaevXsaLZlA7iXiISUgWyYVCLvXwsNa9rI2YGezmxUZYPjyCV9rRGD5r76NrHPhOGvlKu70XY
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCkPbhlJyH-7N_Pw1hpI3nSA
https://www.militarychild.org/upload/files/resources/FAQs_on_MSI.pdf

